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Antibiotic Prophylaxis after Joint Replacement 

A/Prof Justin Roe 
North Sydney Orthopaedic and Sports Medicine Centre 

 

After joint replacement current evidence suggests that routine use of antibiotics for all dental procedures is not 

indicated. Rather this decision should be based on the expected associated risk of infection associated with the 

procedure. For routine non surgical dental treatments, including extractions no antibiotics are required, unless 

otherwise indicated. The following recommendations of the Arthroplasty Society may be applied:  
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